The Kiwi Club-AA
(private group)
The Kiwi Club-AA is not an official site of The Kiwi Club (see: www.thekiwiclub.org). 
This site is for the enjoyment of all Kiwis, active or former American Airlines stewardess/flight attendants. 
Qualified members: Current online flight attendants, former stewardess/flight attendants (must have flown with AA or it's affiliates and airlines merged or purchased by AA and is a member of Facebook to join this group). 
This site is not to be used to air grievances with airlines or discuss employee-employer relations, salaries, political opinions, union issues, etc. 
This site is for the enjoyment, friendship and camaraderie that Kiwis are known for.  No photos of AA or any other entity, as they are most likely copyrighted and you must have permission for use. This includes articles, art work, etc.  Written material may be posted if credit is given to the author or copyright holder.  Inappropriate postings will be deleted.

